From: Office of the President

To: facultynotify; staffnotify
Subject: Comprehensive Administrative Review Website
Date: Monday, October 29, 2018 2:03:29 PM

Following on the update to campus on October 12 regarding the Comprehensive
Administrative Review (CAR), the University has developed a website that provides
details on the status of KSU’s CAR activities and action plans.

The website, which is accessible here, provides access to the CAR report, our current
Kennesaw State project list, information on the development of this review by the
USG, archived communications, and the KSU staff tasked with the implementation of
the report’s findings.

Your time and patience are most appreciated as the University works to communicate
to you on this process and future implementation. Should you have any questions or

comments, please feel free to send them to CARquestions@kennesaw.edu.

Your dedication to Kennesaw State and our students’ success is what makes KSU an
outstanding institution.
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